U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001
December 22,2008
Mr. Harold Saive

Dear Mr. Saive:

This letter is in response to your correspondence, dated November 7, 2008, to
Director Robert S. Mueller, III in which you urged the FBI to consider the work of Mr. Richard
Gage, founder of Architects and Engineers for 9/11 Truth, and his supporters in the on-going
federal investigation into the World Trade Center attacks. The Director's Office forwarded your
letter to the Counterterrorism Division for direct response to you.

First, let me thank you for offering to provide information to the United States
Government. The information the FBI receives from concerned individuals is critical to its
mission of protecting the U.S. and its citizens against terrorism. As with all cases, the FBI will
continue to examine the 9/11 investigation from every angle as new evidence develops, utilizing
all leads available. Mr. Gage presents an interesting theory, backed by thorough research and
analysis. The case agents in charge of the investigation will undoubtedly review all relevant
information before making an unbiased decision. :

Please be advised that your observations and concerns have not gone unheeded.
The FBI is committed to identifying terrorist threats at home and abroad, and using the full force
of the law to prosecute these individuals.

Thank you for your time and efforts regarding this matter.

v :
Sincerely yours,

Assistant Director
Counterterrorism Division
National Security Branch




